
The Board has adopted a black standard metal mailbox with a red flag as the standard mailbox. Additionally, on 

June 14, 2019 the Board adopted a black mailbox post with a decorative topper as the official mailbox post. The 

first six images are approved posts, and many are available locally or on-line. The last six images are non-examples 

and are NOT APPROVED POSTS due to the missing red topper. Regardless of the mailbox shown on the posts, all 

mailboxes must be black metal with a red flag. If you have a different style and want to be sure it is approved, 

send a picture to the "Contact Us" on our home web page and someone will respond to you as soon as possible. 













 


